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Empowering Learning 

MCa/JWe 
12 September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we enter the second week of this academic year, we would like to celebrate the positive start to 
this academic year. We are delighted to see our students return to working hard in their lessons 
and being kind towards other students, staff and visitors to the academy. 
 
As you know, we expect all students to be in the Right Place at the Right Time. King’s Oak Academy 
adults have recognised that pupils have made a considerable effort to do so; they have worked hard 
to enter the school premises on time and in a calm and considerate manner. It has been wonderful 
to see Lower School pupils returning to school ready to Work Hard and Be Kind.  
 
We’d like to use this opportunity to thank all parents and carers for supporting your children to 
ensure that they settle in well. 
 
Friday we talked to our older pupils about the positive contributions they can make to our school’s 
community and we will continue to reinforce our high expectations of their conduct near and on 
our school premises at the beginning and end of the day. We expect our children and young people 
to be mindful of Road Safety rules, show respect to the members of the public and use appropriate 
language when communicating with one another at all times. To that end, we invite all other 
members of our school’s community, including parents and carers, to act in accordance with these 
expectations to model values of respect, contribution and responsibility. 
 
Finally, we’d like to thank you for supporting your children to attend school. Setting good 
attendance patterns from an early age, from primary school through to secondary school, 
contributes to better educational outcomes and regular school attendance encourages the 
development of other responsible patterns of behaviour. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all next week. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Maria Cerepanova 
Head of Lower School 


